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MCKYV INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING
243, G.T. Road (N), Liluah, Howrah — 711 204

No. MCKVIE/PO/21-22/ 65 06/12/2021

NOTICE FOR B.TECH-1* & 2" YEAR STUDENTS

This is to inform all B.Tech-1% and 2" year students that offline classes
will resume from 3™ January, 2022. The special routine for offline classes
will be provided shortly.

The vaccination is mandatory for entering into the college premises for
their own safety measures. The students are also advised to wear

appropriate  Masks, carry their own sanitizers and maintain other
COVID-19 norms.

This notice is being issued in the best interest of the students and the other
stakeholders of this college.
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